
From: Richard Simpson 
Sent: Thu Nov 21 11:29:38 2024 
To: Alan Wito 
Subject: Camden Incline Winding House Gloucester Avenue 2024/4381/HS2: further advice from 
PHCAAC 
Importance: Normal 

Microsoft Exchange Server;converted from html; 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please 
take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
Hello Alan, 
Camden Incline Winding House Gloucester Avenue 2024/4381/HS2 
Following further discussion at our meeting on 20 November 2024, the PHCAAC 
requests to add to our advice dated 6 November 2024 as follows: 
The Advisory Committee requested that the ground conditions in which the Winding 
House is located form part of the proposed assessment. We understand that the ground 
includes made ground which would add to the potential instability of the structure itself. 
We request this in the context of the submitted document at 1.2.1, which states 
preliminary Ground Movement Assessment (GMA) of the Vaults has indicated a high 
(category 5) risk of settlement-related damage &
Thank you, 
Richard 
Chair PHCAAC


